
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia requested a
report on the information voiced in an appeal published in the media

 

  

Today the media reported that the tenants of a house on Lenin Street in Novosibirsk, who believe
that the authorities ignore the problem of destruction of their apartment building, appealed to the
leadership of the Investigative Committee of Russia to investigate the situation. The appeal notes
that in 2014 the basement of the house was reconstructed, as the residents believe, unlawfully, and
after that the house began to collapse.

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed the acting head of the
Novosibirsk Regional Investigative Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia Badulin
A.N. to report on the situation. The appeal of the residents was taken under supervision in the
Central Office of the Investigative Committee.
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